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The December monthly meeting was on December 7, and was held at Roy Early’s shop. The next meeting is
planned to be the Officer Installation Dinner. This year’s venue has not been finalized at the time of this
newsletter. An update will be emailed to all members as soon as the information is available.
I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the officers and board for Chapter 68, to wish all of you
members and your families a safe and happy new year.

On a more personal note; | learned that several of our members and spouses, specifically the Hall clan, Dick,
Dutch and Dan have all had a covid experience. I'm happy to report that they are all on the mend and doing
ok, all things considered. We all at the Chapter hope you have a speedy recovery.

The Pres sez...

Wishing all of you a Happy New Year!

Here’s hoping that the coming year will bring a revival of the normal that is long overdue. Soon, the weather
starts getting warmer as winter fades and it will be time to think about fly-ins and picnics and outdoor
activities again. | look forward to our upcoming monthly meetings where we will explore topics of interest
for everyone. What would you like to explore? First flight contingency planning? How to handle the fly off
period? Work benches? Shop planning? Tools you gotta have? Maintaining flight currency? Making the
build or fly decision? There is so much to consider and so much to learn!

Here’s hoping that 2022 will be good for all of us!

Tony
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On the lighter side...
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I’m watching a 3
year old pull up
apps on a cell phone.

Me, | just figured out
how to turn mine off
without taking the
battery out.

HEAI[Y SH(lllll]H'T IISE MY NAME?
FORALL YOUR PASSWI]HI]S
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Redneck Mini Blinds, no need

to clean or dust em . Just tear Dear santa,

off and toss away. ‘This year all 1 ask is a
= B|g Fat Bank Account
a - and a Slim Body.

PI,EASE don't mix up

PEOPLE ARE EXCITED
ABOUT THE NEW IPHONE
BUT NO ONE HAS CAUGHT
UP WITH THE AWESOME | |
TECHNOLOGY OF USING YOUR expensive one you can buy, it cost me
BLINKER WHEN YOU DRIVE. | $4.000°

My mom: "What kind is it"

My grandma talking to my mom about
her new hearing aid, "it's the most

My grandma: "it's 4:15pm"
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Reminders......

The January regular meeting/Installment Dinner date has not been finalized. Stand by for updates.

The Saturday breakfasts at Lances Port, otherwise known as unofficial meetings, continue and commence at
9:00 am. Guests are always welcome.

Officers: President Tony Pavilonis, Vice-President Dave Brunberg, Treasurer Dewey Clawson, Secretary Stan
Kocuba

Board Members in addition to the current officers: Ed Campbell and Kenny Gray.

Newsletter Editor: Stan Kocuba
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